
Join the inaugural Ben Azzai Programme, on 
an immersive and extraordinary trip to India, 
to learn about the challenges of extreme 
poverty and poor social mobility. 
The programme, open to University students, 
will cultivate proud ambassadors for Jewish 
social responsibility who will become tomorrow’s 
leaders in this crucially important area of Jewish 
life.

The Chief Rabbi’s Ben Azzai Programme is an Office of the Chief Rabbi 
initiative in partnership with OLAM and its coalition partners: JDC Entwine, 
Tzedek and Gabriel Project Mumbai, supported by Pears Foundation.

The trip to India is being delivered by JDC Entwine.

Cost: £300* 
Dates: 28th December 2016 - 5th January 2017 
To apply please visit: chiefrabbi.org/ben-azzai

*Financial constraints will not be a barrier to participation.


